
 

 

 

GISSELL SALAZAR 

1250 Bellflower Blvd 

Long Beach, CA 90840 

(562) 419-4365 

Gissell.Salazar@student.csulb.edu 

November 01, 2021  

Meagaan Turner M.A., BCBA 

Intercare-Senior Clinical Director 

100 S Anaheim Blvd Suite 340 

Anaheim, CA 92805 

 

 

Dear Ms. Turner  

In response to your job posting on indeed.com for a hiring position for  

Behavior Interventionist with the Intercare Therapy company in the city of 

Long Beach, CA, I have attached my resume for your review and additional 

details. 

I am currently pursuing my Bachelor of Science in Health Science with the 

option in Community Health Education as a senior at Cal State Long Beach. 

The position seems to fit well with my experience, education, and career 

interest.  Through my academic study experience, I have gained the ability to 

conduct health-related research, communicate and advocate for health 

education, and assess needs, resources, and capacity for health in 

communities. In addition, I have demonstrated the ability to complete 

assignments in a timely manner by earning to be on the president’s honor list 

in the last three semesters. A practical skill that I will contribute to this job is 

my comprehension, communication, and bilingual (Spanish) skills. 

Granting me the opportunity to work at Intercare, I can assist in identifying 

individual goals by assessing the challenging behaviors, helping families 

recognize the perfect program that will best fit their child’s needs.  Moreover, 

I can help to prioritize their goals to accommodate their needs. To conclude, I 

can evaluate the progress and accommodate changes required for the 

programs using my health education and evaluation skills.  

As I outgrow my career and new experiences, I hope my academic 

background and skills will convey to you that I have the required 

qualifications to make an extraordinary contribution to Intercare. I would like 



 

 

the opportunity to meet with you for a personal interview, and I can be best 

reached by the contact information provided above. Thank you in advance! 

Sincerely, 

Gissell Salazar 

 


